
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Today's visit from Sir Lindsay Hoyle was a great end to the half term. We were incredibly proud of the 
children, who all showed exceptional behaviour, respect and courtesy. The whole school got the chance to 
meet him and ask questions during assembly and then he visited Years 5 and 6 in their classrooms before 
meeting with our School Council. It was great to hear how passionate Sir Lindsay is about making a 
difference in Chorley. 

Earlier in the week, there was lots of fun at the Valentine's disco and on Wednesday the choir went to the 
Manchester Arena to join thousands of other children taking part in the Young Voices concert. At both 
events the children's behaviour was brilliant and despite the 10.30pm return from Manchester on 
Wednesday, the choir were back in school and working hard on Thursday morning. 

 

Next half term we have lots to look forward to including World Book Day celebrations and a family bingo 
night. 

 

Have a great half term week. 

Mrs S Price 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPRING TERM NEWSLETTER   

W/E  9th February 2024 

WHOLE SCHOOL  

ATTENDANCE:    

93.88%  

LUNCHES: W/C  19/2/24 

WEEK  2 -  Autumn / Winter  

Menu 



VISIT FROM SIR LINDSAY HOYLE 

A selection of photographs from today’s visit 

Focus Value of the term 

Our focus value is determination— we show determination when 
things get tough 

 

Sir Lindsay introducing himself to the pupils 

Meeting the School Council 

Question time with Year 6 



A SELECTION OF PICTURES FROM THE YOUNG VOICES CONCERT 

AT MANCHESTER ARENA 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY     

Tuesday 20th February 4.00pm - 7.30pm Parents' Evening 

Wednesday 21st February  3.30pm  - 5.30pm Parents' Evening 

Wednesday 6th March  Mother's Day lunch—details to follow 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day - Dress up as your favourite character and enjoy a themed 
meal at lunchtime 

Thursday 14th March  Y5 Bikeability 

Friday 15th March  Non-uniform day — for chocolate donations 

Y5 Bikeability 

Thursday 21st March  6.00pm Family chocolate bingo   

Saturday 23rd March  Cross Country Competition and Family Fun Run in Astley Park 

Tuesday 26th March  Parents reading session with Caroline Yabantu 

Wednesday 27th March Easter themed lunch 

  









 












